

Texoma Group Conscience Meeting 3/2/2025

Opened with the Serenity Prayer

Leigh read the Traditions

Previous months minutes read by Mark & approved by Leigh and Kelly

Hunter was absent so Mark volunteered to lead the meeting.

Treasurer Report was read by Karly:

Donations \$3081.02

Expenses: \$2533.21

Total Checking: \$5158.47

Prudent Reserve: \$7012.24

GSR Report read by Kelly

- District Meeting is March 14-16, 2025
- District is back in Cook County jail after 14 years
- Big response for volunteers...need 16 guys to volunteer and rotate
- Grayson County also needs meetings
- Need a Grapevine Chair
- Webservant: printing meeting schedules for all clubs in district
- Serenity Group wants renovations & they started a cash app
- Sunbeam Group was sparse during the holidays
- Accessibility Meeting is coming up in March
- District Meeting is coming up and need to go over the schedule and topics

Literature, No Report, Charles was absent

Supplies Report: Leigh

- All stocked up right now

PI/CPC: Richard

- Has been reaching out to churches (about a dozen), no response yet, but hopeful

Treatment Center/Corrections Report: No Report, needs a Chair

Old Business:

- Karly volunteered as our new Treasurer. Group voted with a unanimous vote (14) and approved.
 - It is also voted and approved that:
 - Hunter RS, Group Conscious Chair, will have his name added to the bank account
 - Karly C, as the new Treasurer, will have her name added to the bank account.
 - Karen D, former Treasurer, will be removed from the account
 - Susan E will be making the deposits during the week for Karly
 - Bills are being paid on autopay
 - Richard asked why so many donations were deposited on 2/28/25...not sure
- Anniversary Celebration: Tommy Lynn read details and what people were bringing

- Upcoming meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 11, 2025 at 7:15pm
- Announced that Jamie G will be the Alanon Speaker

New Business

- Kelly shared we need to go over the Area Meeting agenda with everyone and it will take some time to do so. A meeting was scheduled to do this Monday, March 10, 2025 at 7pm.

- Richard shared he thought the meeting format should be updated
 - A sub committee will need to be formed and will meet on Sunday, March 9, 2025 at 11:15am.

Minutes Created by AJ Crowell, Texoma #1 Group Secretary